
 

 

Nov. 20, 2024 

 

Prof. Yiming Zhu 

University of Shanghai for Science and Technology, 

No. 516, JunGong Road, YangPu, Shanghai, P. R. China, 200093 

 

 

Dear Prof. Zhu, 

 

Thank you for your inquiry about our collaborative work.  Of course, you and your colleague, Prof. Yan Peng, 

are very welcome to our group at University of Tokyo and perform joint experiments.  Another thing is that 

I am going to retire at the end of March, 2025.  I would be very happy if you could attend my final lecture of 

my professorship at University of Tokyo.  The experiments and final lecture are scheduled as follows; 

 

Experiments and scientific discussions: 

Date: March 6 (Thursday), 2025 –March 20 (Thursday), 2025 

Final lecture: 

Date: 15:00 – 17:00, March 5 (Wednesday), 2025 

Venue: Convention hall, An Bldg, Institute of Industrial Science, University of Tokyo 

 

I would like to cordially invite you to this lecture, as a former member of my group.   

I hope you can make a trip to Tokyo and see you again in next March. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Kazuhiko Hirakawa 

professor 
Quantum Semiconductor Electronics Lab. 

Institute of Industrial Science 
The University of Tokyo 

phone: +81-(0)3-5452-6261 
e-mail: hirakawa@iis.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
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